
 

 

 

 

Monday 26th January 2015 

The official opening of our  

new playground equipment! 
 

Our special guest, Spiderman, made a dashing 

entrance into our school playground today to 

help celebrate the official opening of our new 

Key Stage One play equipment.  He swept in, 

dangled from our new trapeze rings, and cut 

the huge red ribbon in style!  All the children 

cheered when they saw him!   
 

The lucky School Council members, who had been so involved in 

the design of our equipment and organising our celebration, 

were able to meet Spiderman and pose for photos with our 

hero.  As the rest of the school toasted the success of our 

event with lemonade, the School Council showed off the new 

climbing equipment and slide to the local newspaper 

photographer. 
 

We were glad to share the event with children from Year 3 at South Stanley 

Junior School, many of whom were past pupils, and had been involved in the 

Healthy Heights Project. 
 

Use the link below to see our school in the news! 

http://m.thenorthernecho.co.uk/

news/11750176.Pupils_at_South_Stanley_Infants_School_celebrate_opening_of_new_play_area/ 


